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Fall Fundraiser "Falls-Giving!" 

 

The donation envelopes are still coming in, but it looks like 

we MADE OUR GOAL! 

Thank you Arrowhead Community for your generosity! 

 

Your donation is tax deductible! 

Click here for a Tax Donation Form 

 

 

Save the date!  

The next PTA meeting is on November 13. 

 

 

Halloween Candy Wanted 

Donate your candy to a good cause and help the PTA at 

the same time! 

 

 

Dr. Michelle Neal would love to have Arrowhead join her in 

her efforts to donate Halloween candy to Northwest 

Harvest for the holiday season.  

There will be a box in the Arrowhead Elementary office to 

drop your candy off. The last day for drop-offs isThursday, 

November 1. 

The PTA will receive a donation of $1 per pound of candy 

donated. 

 

 

Join Arrowhead Marimba Club! 

Calling all 3rd, 4th and 5th-grade students  

 

Arrowhead music program is offering nine sessions of 

marimba club that will meet every Wednesday morning in 

Ms. Webb's music room November 7 through January 16 

from 8:20-9:05 a.m. and finish with two performances at 

 

Like us on Facebook  

 

 

 
October 30 

Kindergarten Pumpkin Patch 

Field Trip 

 

October 31 

Wednesday Early Release 

 

November 5 - 9 

Food Drive 

 

November 7 

Picture Retake Day 

 

November 7, 14, 28 

Wednesday Early Release 

 

November 9 

Veterans Day Assembly 

 

November 12 

NO SCHOOL - Veterans Day 

 

November 13 

PTA Meeting 

 

November 15, 16, 19, 20, and 

21 

Conference Day - DISMISSAL 

at 12:30 pm 

 

November 22 & 23 

NO SCHOOL - 

Thanksgiving Break 
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the Arrowhead Multi-Cultural Night on January 11 and the 

MLK assembly on January 18. There is no cost for this 

club. No prior experience needed! Just enthusiasm for 

learning music together as an ensemble. 

 

There are only 20 slots in the club at this time. Please only 

sign up if you know you are able to come for each of the 

nine sessions as well as the performance at Multi-Cultural 

Night on January 11. 

 

Students will be admitted in the order the slips are 

received. Please return all slips to Mrs. Harris (K-1-2 Music 

Teacher in P134.) Students will be notified if they made it 

into the group or if they are on the waitlist. 

 

Sign Up Now 

  

Questions? Contact Elise Harris or 425-408-4074 

 

 

Calling All Student Artists! 

 

Do you enjoy art, music, and dance or have an interest in 

writing, producing films and taking photos? Then join us 

and have fun unleashing your inner artist with PTA 

Reflections!  

 

This year’s theme, “Heroes Around Me”, calls for your 

own unique interpretation through the arts.  

Interested? Email Christina Ahrens 

at ArrowheadReflections@gmail.com for more information 

about the categories and an entry form. Or visit the PTA 

bulletin board in the front office.  

 

All Arrowhead students are eligible to submit an original 

work of art. 

Deadline for submission is Monday, November 26 at 4:00 

p.m. 

 

Check out the PTA Calendar 

for more PTA events information 

 

Check out the School Calendar 

for more school events 

information 

 

 

Volunteer opportunities 

for the 2018-19 School Year! 

Check out Open Chairs 

page 

 

Interested? 

Send Molly Burdeen an email 

 

Email your PTA today 

 

 

The goal of this communication 

is 

to provide you with the 

happenings 

of the PTA and links to 

the Arrowhead PTA website 

to get more information. 

Please fill out this form if you 

have 

any suggestions on this 

newsletter 

or any other Arrowhead PTA 

matter. 

We are always looking for 

feedback and ideas! 
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For inspiration, visit the Reflections virtual art gallery and 

learn more about prizes and scholarships 

at PTA.org/Reflections 

 

 

Looking for Clay Art Docents 

 

We are still looking for a few clay docents for the following 

classes: 

Mrs. Rudko - 5th Grade 

Ms. Hurley - 4th Grade 

Ms. Bowker - 3rd Grade 

Ms. Clausen - 2nd Grade 

Please contact Karen Ciubotariu if you are interested. 

 

 

WATCH D.O.G.S. is still looking for a few more "Dads" to 

sign up.  

We have fewer than 10 slots left open (mostly after March 

2019). Help us fill up all the slots here! 

 

Additional information and volunteer instructions are 

available on the WATCH D.O.G.S. page. 

Questions? Contact Troy Domke 

 

 

Please be sure and renew your annual Arrowhead PTA 

Membership! As a reminder, the price is $15 for an 

individual or $25 for two members. Grandparents, aunts, 

uncles, friends are all welcome to join. Our goal is 100% 

membership for the 2018-2019 school year. Being a 

member does not require you to volunteer or attend 

meetings. 

Get your 2018-2019 PTA Membership Now! 
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Please consider taking an active role in the fantastic events 

and clubs offered by the Arrowhead PTA. Check out the 

open PTA positions and see how you can be involved. 

 

To volunteer, please contact one of the 2018-19 

presidents, 

Kristie Johnson or Lisa Hodgson 

 

 

 

Stuck at work and need help? Does your child need help 

with homework? Or do you just need an afternoon 

break?!   

 Champions Before and Afterschool care has available 

spaces. We offer drop-in, AM and PM care. We are located 

on the Arrowhead Elementary School campus in portable 

136 and offer a fun environment for your child. Please 

contact Laura Pope at 425-281-9644 or 

email: ch001095@klcorp.com. We look forward to meeting 

you!   

 

For Weekly Highlights updates please contact us here 

 

Look for communication from the PTA via e-blast and 

also onFacebook and on the Arrowhead PTA's website 

 

Visit the Arrowhead Elementary website for bell schedules, fall 

supplies, teacher assignments, and other important information! 

 

Know a new family who wants to be added to this communication? 

Subscribe HERE! 
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Copyright © 2018 Arrowhead Elementary PTA, All rights reserved. 

You are receiving this because you have a student at Arrowhead 

Elementary. This mail is the weekly PTA email that will let you know 

what is happening at the school and PTA. If you do not want to 

receive this, you may remove yourself from this list. 

Our mailing address is: 

6725 NE Arrowhead Drive 

Kenmore, WA  98028 
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